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18 September 2020 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
School Arrangements - 21 and 22 September 2020 
 
As you know, we have some staff who are absent while they await the results of Covid-19 
tests. This meant that we reverted to remote learning yesterday and today, with work set on 
Google classroom and one or two students requesting hard copy work packs.  Please let us 
know if your child does not have access to a laptop at home, so that we can try to lend them 
one if we need to do this again, or print hard copy work packs if they prefer.  We are delighted 
to have received completed work back from several students yesterday and today. 
 
Owing to reduced staffing levels, we are able to offer the following on-site lessons at the start 
of next week: 
 

 Monday 21 September: KS3 only, until 12:30 

 Tuesday 22 September: KS4 only, until 12:30 
 
If your child travels in a taxi to school, please let them know of the early finish for these two 
days. 
 
On Tuesday we will review staffing levels and inform you of the plan for the rest of the week.   
 
I apologise for any inconvenience that this causes you as a family; our priority is to maintain 
the safety of all students and staff at Hamilton School. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Jane Straw 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


